
The Future of Sage Pro ERP

On January 17, 2013, Sage announced that Sage Pro ERP will be retired effective March 31,
2014. Between now and September 2014, Sage will be offering incentives for Sage Pro clients
to upgrade to a more modern Sage product.

The reason for the retirement is related to the programming language that Sage Pro was written
in. On March 2007, Microsoft announced that Visual FoxPro version 9.0 was the last commercial
release of Visual FoxPro from Microsoft. With no support available from Microsoft, further
development of Sage Pro will become increasingly difficult and, inevitably, impossible.

Sage concluded that the Sage Pro product no longer meets the future needs of their customers
and has decided to retire Sage Pro and to help clients upgrade to other right-sized solutions in the
Sage product line.

This news about Sage Pro was disappointing to us at GLS.  We have experience with the Sage
Pro product going back to 1994.    However, we’ve known that this day have been coming, so we
are happy to offer other ERP products to help our Sage Pro clients with this transition.    Please
contact us today to discuss what incentives are available, as well as you other product options.

Thank you,
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